# MAIN CAMPUS WEEKLY NEWSLETTER



#### IMPORTANT DATES

#### October 11-19

October Break

#### October 20

- · Quarter 2 Begins
- School Resumes

#### **October 21-23**

· Last Week of ASA Season 1

#### October 21

· U20 Boys Football vs CMIS

#### October 22

 U20 Boys Football Qualification Game

#### October 23

• Parent-Teacher Conferences

#### October 28

U16 Girls Football Tournament

#### October 30

U14 Basketball Tournament

#### October 31

Halloween Celebration

#### November 6

 Loy Krathong Procession (Dismissal at 1 PM)

#### **November 8**

Thai Culture Day

# PRINICPAL'S MESSAGE

Happy Friday Main Campus Families,

We made it! Our Fall Break officially begins today, and we are so excited that everyone — staff and students alike — will get a much-deserved rest.

This first quarter has absolutely flown by, but there's still plenty of the year ahead and lots more to do!

Our first big event after the break will be Parent-Teacher Conferences on October 23rd. There will be no students on campus that day, but we encourage all parents to sign up to meet with their child's teachers. I also encourage you to bring your child to the conference to be part of the conversation — it's always helpful when they can participate and reflect on their own progress.

That's all from me this week! Have a safe and restful break. Enjoy your time with family and friends, take some time to relax and unplug, and we look forward to welcoming everyone back on October 20th for Ouarter 2.

See you in a week,

Mr. Jordan

## PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES

📅 Date: Thursday, October 23, 2025

Time: 8:45 AM - 3.30 PM

DVD: In addition to your one on one

**PYP:** In addition to your one-on-one meetings with your child's homeroom teacher, if you would like to meet with the specialist teachers, you may also book your conferences using the link below.

**MYP & DP:** Please follow the instructions from the link below to schedule conferences with your child's teachers.

If you need assistance in booking the conferences, please do not hesitate to contact us via admissions@apis.ac.th.

**Booking Instructions** 

CLICK HERE





# **QUARTER 1 ASSEMBLY LED BY GRADE 10**

On Friday, October 10, we held our first Student Assembly of the year. We formally introduced our new teachers, celebrated students recognized for being Principled and Inquirers, enjoyed two fabulous musical performances, and learned more about being responsible Digital Citizens.

A huge thank you to all the Grade 10 students for organizing and hosting the event — you were wonderful MCs! Congratulations as well to all the students who received certificates. Our next assembly will take place toward the end of Quarter 2 and will be planned and led by Grade 9.







# **PSG MEETING**

Also on Friday, we held our first Parent Support Group (PSG) meeting of the year. I had the chance to share a bit about myself and my educational background, explain what to expect on the Quarter 1 report cards, and emphasize the importance of Parent-Teacher Conferences (more details above).

The highlight of the meeting, however, was welcoming Dr. Bua, a specialist in teenage psychology, who gave an insightful presentation about connecting with teenagers in our digital world. She shared fascinating facts, encouraged us to reflect on our own relationship with our phones, and inspired meaningful discussion among parents. It was fantastic!

If you would like to contact Dr. Bua, you can reach her at Hello.drbua@gmail.com

# **PSG Presentation**

**CLICK HERE** 









## **CMAC GAMES RECAP**

It has been an exciting week for our football teams! The U20 Boys Football Team delivered two impressive away victories — defeating Prem 2–0 and VCIS 3–0, securing a strong position in the group stage standings. Their teamwork, focus, and determination truly shone through on the field. Meanwhile, the U16 Girls Football Team played with great effort and passion in a tough match against UCIS, finishing with a 0–2 result. Despite the loss, the girls demonstrated outstanding teamwork, resilience, and spirit throughout the game — we are very proud of their performance and growth. Well done to both teams for representing APIS with pride and commitment! Go Dragons!





# **SCARECROW PROJECT**

Don't be scared if you walk past the grounds near Building B. You'll meet a scareghost, scarezombie and a scarecrow, from our Environmental Art Club in our first season. Made entirely from repurposed waste materials, this installation challenges our frightening consumerist habits — inviting us to reconsider what we throw away, and why we keep buying more.





# BABY PODCAST EP 7 TINY TITANS AND SPACE LIVES

Here it is—the final episode of The Baby Podcast for this quarter! This week's episode, "Curious Worlds: Tiny Titans and Space Lives," takes us on a journey through some truly fascinating discoveries—from the toughest little creatures on Earth to life beyond our planet. Join our host, Weiter (Grade 12), and our amazing team of young storytellers as they explore: Animals with "Superpowers," shimmering butterflies, mysterious sea snakes, fashion revolutions, mindful screen time, and life among the stars. Stay tuned for the next quarter!